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18th October 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Festive visits to The Snowdome, Snow, Ice and Leisure Centre in Tamworth 
 
Following last year’s great success and enjoyment of our festive visits to the snowdome, we have 
decided to repeat the experience for this years treat.  
 
We have organised visits to the Snowdome in Tamworth in the last week of the 
autumn term.  
 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2 will enjoy the Winter Wonderland experience, 
where they will watch a show, see Santa and winter animals as well as having time 
to enjoy some snow play.  
 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will partake in ice skating and time enjoying some snow play.  
 
The trips will take place on the following dates:  
Nursery & Reception:  Monday 16th December 2019 
Year 1 & 2:   Tuesday 17th December 2019 
Year 5 & 6:   Wednesday 18th December 2019 
Year 3 & 4:   Thursday 19th December 2019 
 
This is a paid event that we encourage all children to attend. To reduce the cost of travel, entrance to 
the snowdome and the sessions that children will take part in, the trip will be subsidised from the 
fundraising account by £1,000.  We can only do this thanks to all the support you as parents have shown 
when you support our fundraising events.  
 
This will mean that the reduced overall cost per child will be £15.00.  This can be made via ParentPay.  
The deadline for payments will be Friday 6th December 2019.   
 
Further details of departure and return times will be sent closer to the date.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Niemczyk 
Principal 
Sun Academy Bradwell 


